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Rodger Roppolo

From: Deepa Randhawa <DRandhawa@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 3:28 PM
To: Rodger Roppolo
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Digital Advertising Sign - Ixion Street Pedestrian Bridge, Baulkham Hills (DA 23/4396)

Hi Roger,  
  
Council’s Traffic Engineer has advised that this location is within the Hills Shire Council. Accordingly, there is no comments from City of Parramatta Council for this matter.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
Deepa Randhawa | Senior Development Advisory Planner 
City of Parramatta 
PO Box 32, Parramatta NSW 2124 
( (02) 9806 5600 
 drandhawa@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
Links | www.cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
  

  
  
  

 
  
  
  

From: Rodger Roppolo <Rodger.Roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 2:16 PM 
To: Deepa Randhawa <DRandhawa@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: PCC Council <council@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition - Digital Advertising Sign - Ixion Street Pedestrian Bridge, Baulkham Hills (DA 23/4396) 
  

***[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Stop and think before opening attachments, clicking on links or responding. *** 

Hi Deepa, 
  
I am following up on the below referral for a proposed digital Advertising Sign at Ixion Street Pedestrian Bridge, Baulkham Hills (DA 23/4396). Could you confirm whether 
Council will be providing comments on the proposal and a timeframe, noting that comments were due on Thursday 11 May. 
  
Regards,  
  
Rodger Roppolo 
Senior Planning Officer, Key Sites Assessments 
 

Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning and Environment 
T 02 8289 6876  |  E rodger.roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.au 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land.  
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present 
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing 
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 

  

From: Andrew Watson  
Sent: Wednesday, 26 April 2023 8:45 AM 
To: PCC Council <council@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Rodger Roppolo <Rodger.Roppolo@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Notice of Exhibition - Digital Advertising Sign - Ixion Street Pedestrian Bridge, Baulkham Hills (DA 23/4396) 
  
Attn: Mr Brett Newman 
          Chief Executive Officer 
          City of Parramatta Council 
  
Dear Mr Newman, 
  


